
 

 

  

 

 

Monday 18 October 2021, 2pm 
Tuesday 19 October 2021, 9.30am 
Tuesday 2 November 2021, 2pm 

Monday 8 November 2021, 9.30am  

Is your child due to start school in September 2022? 

If so, you are welcome to join us for one of our open afternoons or evenings. 

Come and meet the staff, our school dog Lola and enjoy a tour of our inspirational school!  

 

 

 

 

You will have the opportunity to tour the whole school including our Foundation Stage 

facilities, our sensory room, our library, our food science room as well as see our generous 

outside learning spaces and visit all of our classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please telephone the school on 01476 850680  

or  

send an email to enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk  

to book a place for you and your child. 

 

We look forward to seeing you!!! 

mailto:enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk

